
 

 

The Federal Communications Commission (FCC) has approved $200 million in telehealth funding for 
healthcare providers 

 

 

On Monday April 13, 2020, the FCC began accepting applications to help fund telehealth programs for 

qualifying providers during the COVID-19 pandemic.  

Under the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (CARES) Act, funds will be made available to help 
providers with purchasing the connectivity and devices needed to render care remotely.  The public notice 
released by the FCC lists services and devices that are fundable, which providers are eligible and steps 
providers need to take in order to apply is available here: https://docs.fcc.gov/public/attachments/DA-20-
394A1.pdf.  

For details and more information please visit the FCC Resources at https://www.fcc.gov/coronavirus and 
Telehealth Program Portal at: https://www.fcc.gov/covid-19-telehealth-program.  
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Fraud, Waste, and Abuse Tip Hotline: 1-866-833-9718, 24 hours a day, seven days a week.  
Secure and confidential. You may remain anonymous. Mandatory provider training available on-line at: 
www.amerihealthcaritaspacom  or www.amerihealthcaritasnortheast.com → Providers → Resources → Fraud, Waste, and Abuse. 
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